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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools.

Review presentation materials related to the Alamo Master Plan. (Reimagine the
Alamo, November 30, 2016)
Evaluate the surprise bills patients receive for out-of-network costs within
in-network facilities. (Yale News, November 16, 2016)
Explore statistics related to U.S. businesses. (U.S. Census Bureau, December
2016)
Examine public opinion related to President-elect Trump's policy proposals.
(Gallup, December 1, 2016)
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http://reimaginethealamo.org/alamo-master-plan-presents-key-concepts/
http://news.yale.edu/2016/11/16/yale-study-sheds-light-surprise-er-billing
http://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/susb.html
http://www.gallup.com/opinion/polling-matters/198584/trump-policy-proposals-public-opinion.aspx

